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December'1, 1994

.

Mr.' Robert A. Stratman
Vice President Nuclear - Perry.a

Centerior Service Company
P.O. Box 97, A200
Perry, OH 44081-

,

SUBJECT: PERRY RESPONSE TO NRC BULLETIN 90-01, SUPPLEMENT 1, LOSS OF FILL-OlL
IN TRANSMITTERS MANUFACTURED BY ROSEMOUNT (TAC N0. M85426)

Dear Mr. Stratman:

In a letter dated March 11, 1993, as supplemented by letters dated
December 21, 1993, and September 20, 1994, The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company responded to NRC Bulletin 90-01, Supplement 1, " Loss of Fill-0il in
Transmitters Manufactured by Rosemaunt," for the Perry. Nuclear Power Plant,
Unit No. 1.

The NRC staff and its contractor have completed their review of your
submittal. The enclosed Safety Evaluation Report (Enclosure 1) documents our
review and concurrence with the contractor's finding presented in Technical
Evaluation Report, EGG-DNSP-11516 (Enclosure 2), .that your response to this
item is acceptable. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

OkIGINAL SIGNED BY:

Jon B. Hopkins, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate III-3
Division of Reactor Projects III/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Enclosures: 1. Safety Evaluation
2. Technical Evaluation Report,

EGG-DNSP-11516-
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